
From: Adam Laxalt <adam=adamlaxaltforag.com@cmail19.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/20/2015 6:21:35 PM
Subject: Washington Times: New attorney general program gives legal help for servicemen

Dear Friend,

On Wednesday, my office launched a new first in the country program that will provide 
free legal assistance to members of the military and their families. This service will be 
provided at no expense to taxpayers by the generosity of private sector lawyers in our 
great state. I am very proud to honor these military heroes who have given so much in 
service to this country and state. It is my hope that the Office of Military Legal 
Assistance will become a lasting legacy for the military families of Nevada.

Be sure to read more about our new program in the article from The Washington 
Times below.

Sincerely,
Adam Laxalt
Attorney General of Nevada

CARSON CITY, Nev. (AP) - Nevada Attorney General Adam Laxalt on Wednesday 
formally launched a program to provide free legal assistance to members of the 
military, pointing to a service gap that arises because military lawyers are limited in 
their ability to help with civilian court matters and private attorneys are often too 
expensive for service members.

At a news conference in Carson City, Laxalt marked the debut of the Office of Military 
Legal Assistance, which is believed to be the first attorney general-led program in the 
country that connects military members and veterans to pro bono legal services.
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Read more from The Washington Times here.
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